
Price Comparison Tool  
 
In 2023, most Health Plans are required to provide an internet-based price comparisons tool (also 
available by phone, or in paper form, upon request) which allows participants to receive a 
personalized estimate of their cost-sharing responsibility for 500 items and services.  Cost 
estimates will be provided in real-time based on cost-sharing information that is accurate at the 
time of the request.  
 
The purpose of this tool is to provide participants with real-time estimates of their cost-sharing 
liability from different providers for covered items and services, including prescription drugs, so 
they can shop and compare prices before receiving care.  For 2023, the price comparison tool will 
include at least 500 items and services required by federal law.   
 
For a list of the 500 items and services that are part of the 2023 requirement, please go to:  
https://www.cms.gov/healthplan-price-transparency/resources/500-items-services  
 
To access the Price Comparisons Tool, please go to:  https://mycostestimates.com/  
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